
 

 

NOTICE TO OWNERS 

AND GUESTS 

Tuesday, September 10, 2024 

 

The building water will be shut off 

starting at 12 pm (noon) CST due to 

plumbing repairs. We apologize for 

any inconvenience this might cause 

you and your guests. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, 

please visit the Association Office.  

 

Thank you,  

          Management 


